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Comments: E bikes should not be allowed in our National Forests because their range and speed of travel will

cause upheaval and stress on wildlife in the Forests.  Our forest lands should not be exposed to the damage that

these vehicles will cause to soil, foot trails, and water in the forests.  These E bikes have high rates of speed

which make their introduction into woodlands dangerous for riders and others around them.  


